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DECEMBER NEWSLETTER

WELCOME BACK TO SCHOOL!

We've had a great start to the school year and we are so excited to be back in the classroom. b
We like to communicate our monthly reminders and events through a newsletter format. When
you get a newsletter it will be important to take a few minutes to read through it so you know
what is going on in the classroom this month.

COVID REMINDERS

We wanted to remind our families of our Covid rules and regulations. We are seeing a large
increase in positive cases in both California and Nevada, and we need to be extra cautious
now that we are back in school. If we want IVNS to stay open we need our families to be
vigilant about following our Covid rules and regulations. Exposure in our classroom could
result in a closure, and we do not want to do that!

Basic reminders:

* |f any members of your household are experiencing ANY symptoms on the Covid list then all
students MUST stay home until 72 hours after symptoms go away. Even if the student has
zero symptoms, but a family member does - the student must stay home.

* |f any members of your household test positive for Covid you must inform us immediately
so we can administer proper contact tracing and communicate with other families. All
personal info will be kept private, but it is important that we let our other families know if
there as been any exposure to a positive case.

* |f any members of your household test positive your entire household must quarantine.
Students may not return to school until 10 days have passed since the last symptom in the
household.

* Any temperatures over 100.2* will be sent home immediately, or we ask you to keep your
child home before coming to school.

*Mask up in public, and be responsible community members. Risking exposure in a group
outing or community event not only puts your family at risk, but all the other families and




teachers in our program as well. Please be mindful this holiday season when you are out in
public. Let's keep IVNS open!

TOYS IN POCKETS?

Is your child coming home with toys or school items in their pockets? This is pretty common
in our age group, but we want to remind you to please send those items back to school. If
toys go home in pockets that often means that we have to throw a set or a game away
because now we are missing pieces, or essential tools for that game. Please don't keep
classroom items, and return them to us if you can! No questions asked...and no judgement!
Again - this is common.

SCHOLASTIC BOOK ORDERS

Book orders are due by Wednesday, December 2nd! Ordering books online through Scholastic
is a great way to boost your child's home library in an affordable way, as well as support our
school. Every time you buy books using our class code we earn points for our classroom
which we can use to purchase books. Most of our school library is from Scholastic. We love
their books, and they offer many options for all ages. https:/clubs.scholastic.com/home
Class code: LQHYQ

POLAR EXPRESS DAY

On Friday, December 18th we will have Polar Express Day in our classroom. This is
traditionally our holiday gathering, but this year we will just be hosting for our students.
Children can wear their pajamas to school that day (teachers will be wearing PJ's too), and we
will take an imaginary trip to the North Pole on a big train that the teachers will build in the
classroom. We usually invite families to come in at the end of class for hot chocolate and a
holiday sing-along, but this year we're going to skip the families being invited, and we'll just
have students with us. We're so sorry we can't have our sing-along together, but we hope that
your child will come home singing the songs for your family to enjoy at home. We'll send out
reminders about Polar Express Day later in the month.
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We still have plenty of openings for 3 and 4 year olds. Please
pass along our info to anyone you know who may be looking
for preschool!
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